David Dewhurst

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR OF TEXAS

Greetings,

I want to welcome Father Jonathan Morris to the Lone Star State and extend
to him a warm Texas greeting.

While I am unable to be with you tonight, I want to thank both Father
Motris and all the staff, volunteers and patrons of the John Paul II Life Center for
all you do to promote and expand the culture of life.

The medical care, counseling and education that the Center provides are
crucial to helping spread the message of compassion and love for the unborn that
Pope John Paul II demonstrated throughout his life.

Please know that Tricia joins me in wishing you an enjoyable and
successful evening and know that we stand with you in your efforts to educate the
world on the sanctity of life.

Best Regards,
David Dewhurst

Lieutenant Governor
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